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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

03/12/2018  17:31:582018/5577/P COMMNT B alter Given that no one has taken notice of all the residents' objections to the construction of this building, it's a bad 

joke that we are now being asked for our views on a telephone. 

Spend your time on something important like the destruction of this neighbourhood . 

This is insulting and fraudulent.

03/12/2018  11:08:432018/5577/P COMM Simon Pearson This application would be located within the area of proposed public realm improvements outside 100 Avenue 

Road. This would therefore be considered an inappropriate location for the installation of new street furniture
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